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Reminder for billing Behavioral Health Home services 
 

Providers are reminded to follow Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) guidelines when submitting claims 

for Behavioral Health Home (BHH) services to UCare for members in Prepaid Medical Assistance Program, 

MinnesotaCare, Minnesota Senior Care Plus, UCare’s Minnesota Senior Health Options, UCare Connect and 

UCare Connect + Medicare plans. 

Per the MHCP guidelines, BHH providers do not need to complete the “Service Facility Location” field on the 

claim. 

Please refer to the MHCP MN–ITS 837P Professional User Guides for additional detail on required elements. 
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